IMMEDIATE

No. W-11013/16/2013-NBA
Government of India
Ministry of Drinking Water and Sanitation

% de e dedededede

12" Floor, Paryavaran Bhawan,
CGO Complex, Lodhi Road,
New Delhi — 110003

Dated the 16" April, 2014
To

The Principal Secretary / Secretary
In-charge of Nirmal Bharat Abhiyan (NBA)
All States / UTs.

Sub.: Modification in the Reporting System in the NBA-MIS - Postponement of
one-day training programme - reg.

Sir/ Madam,

| am directed to refer to this Ministry’s letter of even number dated 11" April,
2014 on the subject cited above and to inform that the one-day training programme, for
NBA-MIS personnel. scheduled to be held on 24™ and 25™ April, 2014 has now been
postponed to 29" and 30" April, 2014 correspondingly.

Hence, it is requested that the nominated personnel from States may accordingly
be informed to attend the training on 29*" April, 2014 instead of 24" April, 2014 and
on 30" April, 2014 instead of 25" April, 2014 respectively. The venue and time of

the meeting will remain the same.

Yours faithfully,

(Christina Kujur)
Under Secretary (NBA)

Copy to:
1. State NBA Coordinators.
2. ShriD.C. Mishra, DDG, NIC
3. TD, NIC to host on MDWS website.




